
This is just to make all schools aware that due to over          
subscription of the last two parent/carer online safety           
workshops delivered by the NSPCC an extra workshop has 
been scheduled. This is taking place on Monday 15

th
 April at 

6pm. 

This 45 minute workshop is FREE and can be accessed by 
Zoom and is designed to help parents/carers to: 

• understand how children and young people access the online 
world 
• explore a range of resources and tools that can be used to 
help keep children and young people safe online 
• have informed, constructive and positive conversations about 
online safety 

Monday 15
th

 April 2024 – 6pm-7pm 

Kids Safety Net Workshop Tickets, Mon, Apr 15, 2024 at 6:00 
PM | Eventbrite 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmV2ZW50YnJpdGUuY29tL2Uva2lkcy1zYWZldHktbmV0LXdvcmtzaG9wLXRpY2tldHMtODQwMTc1NjM2OTQ3P2FmZj1vZGR0ZHRjcmVhdG9yJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX3Nv
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMjgsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsInVybCI6Imh0dHBzOi8vd3d3LmV2ZW50YnJpdGUuY29tL2Uva2lkcy1zYWZldHktbmV0LXdvcmtzaG9wLXRpY2tldHMtODQwMTc1NjM2OTQ3P2FmZj1vZGR0ZHRjcmVhdG9yJnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX3Nv

